
ATTENTION 
RFP No. 2025-08 

  Special Needs Camp Services 
 
 
 

 
Solicitation Cancellation 

Acting in the best interest of the City, the above-mentioned solicitation is 
being cancelled effective immediately. As a result of the solicitation 

cancellation, the Cone of Silence has been lifted. 
This project may be re-advertised. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact us at procurement@cityofdoral.com. 
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